R.C. ' HIGH SCHOOL , ning

Dear Parent/Carer,
Year 10 Parents’ Evening

We are rapidly approaching the final 12 months of your child’s formal education at Mount
Carmel and therefore we will be hosting our Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 16%
January 2025 from 3:30pm-6:30pm to review your child’s current performance.

The purpose of this evening is to provide an opportunity to speak with each of your child’s
subject teachers to discuss their current progress and be offered guidance on how you can
support them to work most effectively in school and at home as they prepare for their

Year 10 end of year exams in April/May and of course the final GCSEs in Summer 2025.
Therefore, it is vitally important that you attend this meeting but if you are unable to, that
you send another suitable adult relative in your place.

There will also be an opportunity to meet with representatives from the various local colleges
who will also be available during the evening to provide further information and advice.

In the week commencing 6" January, on return of the attached reply slip your child will receive
an appointment card so that appointments can be made with their class teachers for you at
an appropriate time. Please make sure that your child knows when you will be attending
during the evening (for example, 3.30pm-5.30pm or 5.30pm-6.30pm).

Please return the completed reply slip to your child’s form tutor. Should you have any
questions regarding this event or if you foresee a problem attending and you think we may
be able to help, please contact me directly at school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Aldis

Y10 Pastoral Leader

I/We will be attending the Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 16 January 2025
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Wordsworth Road,
Accrington, Lancashire BB5 OLU

Headteacher: Xavier Bowers BA(Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH 01254 233458

office@mountcarmelhigh.lancs.sch.uk



